
Subject: Status on N. Cahuenga Letter on Paving
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 05/25/2016 04:06 PM
To: Dan Halden
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Dear Dan:

Hello there friend.  Do you have the draft letter for the proposed Cahuenga Striping project?  I would like to send it out and make the 
information available to our board at tomorrow’s meeting.

Let me know

Thanks

 Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org


